Scott Sandler (ssandler@gavilan.edu) (831) 419--9834

Next Steps:
· Aces Website for sharing resources (collaborative spaces)

· Make sure leaders of each of our groups know about website and what we are putting on the website.

· Make sure to visit ACES website and look at resources and give feedback

· Have another meeting to follow-up (maybe on a Friday in mid-october/early november)
· Time to try it.  What happened?

· What we have been working on (maybe share/bring documents, experiences, etc.)

· What has been working well

· Where I need support/challenges

